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Theft of mail reported in SE Jackson Co
(KNZA)--Authorities in Jackson County are warning residents to be on the
lookout for a mail thieve.

Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse, in a news release, said the Sheriff's Office
received a report on Sunday afternoon of a suspect stealing mail from mailboxes
in southeastern Jackson County along the Shawnee County line.

Morse said one witness observed the suspect driving a dark blue or black
extended Dodge pickup truck. The vehicle was last seen heading south on
Rochester Road into Shawnee County.

Morse said another witness stated the suspect vehicle could have been a Ford
truck.

The Sheriff’s Office is requesting anyone who suspects their mail to have been
stolen to contact the Sheriff’s Office. In addition, the Sheriff’s Office is asking for
those who have video surveillance to check it for any additional suspect and
vehicle descriptions.

Morse said if you observe any suspicious persons or activity, contact law
enforcement immediately.
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